
GVVGOE 
159 E. Belt Blvd., Richmond, Virginia 23224 

January 26, 1971 

Kermit Geary 
R. D. 2, Box 298 
Walnutport, Pa. 18088 

Dear Mr. Geary: 

This letter will serve as verification of your reception report 
of our test December 19-20, 1971. Your report between 12:18 a.m. to 
1:46 a.m. was read with interest and appreciation. We received reports 
from Canada to Florida, although not much from the west. 

Our equipment here consists of a Gates "Dualux" Console, Gates 
Limiter, an old RCA BTA-5F transmitter and a 225' top loaded antenna 
located in a junk yard.(Oh well) 

Will be on the air again soon running a Proof, and will try to 
confirm them a little quicker. Thanks for listening. 

73, 

Jim Grainger 
Chief Engineer, WGOE 
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